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Notice of Intent to Submit Certification of Consistency with the
Delta Plan

Published: April 17,2025

This notice serves to inform all interested parties that the California Department of Water Resources intends to submit to the
Delta Stewardship Council a Certification of Consistency for the West False River Drought Salinity Barrier Project on or after April
28,2025 (11 days after this NOl is released).

The draft Certification of Consistency is available for public review and comment online at West False River Drought Salinity
Barrier Project Certification of Consistency. It is also available during business hours at the following address:

California Department of Water Resources
1516 9th Street, 2nd Floor,
Sacramento, CA 95814

If you have any questions or would like additional information about this project, you may contact Ibraheem Alsufi by email at
Ibraheem.Alsufi@water.ca.gov or by phone at (916) 296-5465.
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